
 

SUMMARY OF REASONS/CHANGES PROPOSED FOR DIVISION 1 
(GENERAL ADMINISTRATION) OF THE ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ADMINISTRATIVE CODE 
 

 
 

Revisions to Division 1 of the Alabama Department of Environmental 
Management (ADEM) Administrative Code are being proposed to modify, 
remove, and add new forms required for the implementation of the 

Department’s rules and regulations.  Additional modifications are being 
proposed to restructure the Beneficial Use Program fees outlined in Fee 
Schedule E, to address fee changes related to Solid Waste 

Permits/Registration.  
 


